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House,	will	open	next	month;	and	he	highlighted	several	initiatives	currently	underway	in	
the	Student	Engagement	&	Enrollment	Services	division.		He	introduced	the	SGA	President	
and	Vice	President,	who	outlined	their	goals	for	the	year,	which	were	described	as	being	
intentional,	accountable,	and	purposeful.	
	
	
STUDENT	REPRESENTATIVE	REPORT	
Bridget	Groble,	student	representative	to	the	Board,	reported	that,	during	her	tenure,	she	
will	focus	on	increasing	student	engagement	for	all	ODU	students.		She	identified	the	
following	ideas	to	


